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The district must electronically complete and submit the DURF with demographic information requiring updates based on verification resolution and submit the DURF electronically in TIDE. The window to submit a DURF is November 22, 2012 – January 30, 2013. 

Revised demographic information based on the verification results will be posted on the OOARS website on February 24, 2013. There are various reasons to use the DURF.  For example, if Pre-ID labels for two students were incorrectly applied, a DURF may be submitted for each student affected by the error to amend the incorrect information associated with each record. If a student’s name was misspelled, the correction may be made with the DURF. Please contact the Ohio Help Desk at 1-888-944-5001 or email the Ohio Help Desk at ohhelpdesk@air.org for additional information.

